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www.southlondoninterfaith.org.uk 
30 years committed to greater understanding among people of faith
WINTER 2012 NEWSLETTER
SLIFG future events
AGM on Sunday 11 March from 3pm at the Ahmadiyya Mosque, Morden – see attached notice and nomination paper and see you there!   A tour, chance to catch up on news - and food are on the menu.   
Monthly lunchtime meetings
SLIFG holds simple lunchtime meetings on the last Thursday of each month at Streatham Friends Meeting House, Redlands Way, Roupell Park Estate, Brixton Hill, SW2 3LU.  A vegetarian lunch is served at 12.30pm then from 1pm to 2pm a chance to share inter faith news and experiences, and discuss any matters of current concern to SLIFG.  Next meetings are:  23 February, 29 March, 26 April. For more information and if you can come contact Alan Gadd: alangadd@yahoo.co.uk, 8678-8977.
‘Olympic’ inter faith walks – July 14/15 across south London – see below 
Other possible future events

Summer excursion to Buddhist and Christian sites in Milton Keynes TBC.

Keep an eye on the website for upcoming events.

Happy 30th birthday!

We are still just within the 30th year the founding of South London Inter Faith Group.  We are looking forward to the next 30 and still hope to celebrate in different ways in the future.  Enclosed with this newsletter is a new glossy 30th anniversary leaflet – not the one you already have!  Please contact the Secretary if you wish to have more copies, for your place of worship or work or for anyone else.  There are plenty and they are available free. 
Other events

Hajj – Journey to the heart of Islam is currently on at the British Museum until April 15 with tickets at £12 from 7323-8181, www.britishmuseum.org/hajj
A year of service in south London - A new initiative is helping highlight and link up social projects throughout 2012. Every month, each of the nine major faith communities in turn is hosting a day or days of volunteering in communities and businesses across the country, and is inviting people of other faiths, and those without religious beliefs, to join in. Each community’s day of service is linked to one of its religious festivals, or to an existing volunteering day such as the Jewish-led ‘Mitzvah Day’ or the Hindu-led ‘Sewa Day’. Each day has a theme, such as visiting the elderly, feeding the hungry or planting trees. A Year of Service is helping forge friendships, increase neighbourliness and strengthen bonds of community. Its aims are to increase volunteering, improve understanding and practical cooperation between people from different faiths and none, and promote good relationships between employees from different backgrounds. See www.ayearofservice.org.uk for project ideas, advice and much more and keep SLIFG informed about your plans.
SLIFG news
Membership for 2012
If you have not already, please send your annual subscription of £10 (if you can afford it) now to the Treasurer Ebrahim Rashid, 15 Rainbow Street, London SE5 7TB, (ebrahim.rashid@gmail.com ) using the attached subscription renewal notice.  If you can, do renew by standing order if possible. 
‘Olympic’ Inter faith walks in south London on July 14/15– a meeting for representatives of inter faith organisations across south London has just taken place at Southwark Cathedral and focused on encouraging south London’s inter faith representatives to organise local inter faiths walks during the weekend of 14/15 July, just before the Olympics.  A very good turnout of representatives from 11 of the 12 south London boroughs met to make contacts and start to plan possible walks.  SLIFG committee member Sarah Thorley, organiser of 15 years of SLIFG inter faith walks, inspired the group and showed an excellent photo-film on an inter faith walk in Waltham Forest.  Delicious vegetarian food was enjoyed at the end of the evening. Watch this space for details of a further meeting in May and news of the walks planned!  We want YOU to take part so please put July 14th/15th in your diary and a bit nearer the time, find where your nearest inter faith walk is happening, help with the publicity, gather up your friends and neighbours and GO and join in! All details will be on the SLIFG website.
Contact Sarah Thorley: thorleysarah@yahoo.co.uk, 8674-5447.  
Remembrance Sunday 
Inter Faith Prayers for Peace took place at the packed Surbiton Gurdwara on a cloudless day (also celebrating Guru Nanak’s birthday).  SLIFG secretary Rashid Laher and committee members Alan Gadd and Sarah Thorley addressed the congregation about Remembrance Day after formal Sikh worship.  Around 20 SLIFG members/friends attended and delicious langar was enjoyed on the carpets outside.    
Monthly lunchtime meetings 
The October meeting was well-attended in halfterm week when committee member Ganesh Lall spoke on ‘the state of Hinduism in UK today’, cooked the food provided and paid rent for the Meeting House!   The November event took place during the third National Inter Faith Week and December’s just before Christmas with a good turnout.  
Goodbye and hello
Sadly Wimbledon Inter Faith Forum has come to an end but this is to the human and financial gain of SLIFG as all their members have been invited to join us for free for this year.  Welcome if this is you!  
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Other recent events
UN World Interfaith Harmony Week breakfast was held recently at Streatham Friends Meeting House jointly by World Congress of Faiths and Faiths Together in Lambeth.  
A large print version of this newsletter is available on request

Do you have any news, events, new ideas or just want to find out more?  Please contact the Secretary Rashid Laher: secretary@southlondoninterfaith.org.uk or Helen Bailey: mshbailey@gmail.com
